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The Thames Stamp Club meets the second and fourth Wednesday of each month, Sept. through June, at

7:30 P.M. at the Clark Lane Middle School, Waterford, CT.  All area philatelists are invited.  Annual dues are
$10.00. The club’s email is tbbee@aol.com.  The club’s address is PO Box 624, E. Lyme, CT 06333 and on the
web at http://www.ThamesStampClub.org.

September Recap

Sept 8 – Zoom meeting. We held our famous Thamespex Hot Wash-up (Show Review).  All our dealers
reported decent sales, the auction did well, cover sales were good, but the food table was off from previous
shows. This was probably pandemic related.  Most visitors conformed to community-center requirement to
wear a mask.   Most people commented on the venue as a good show location with potential for expansion for
future shows.
Sept 22 – Zoom meeting. Election of Club Officers held.  John Johnson presented a slate of candidates.  The
secretary cast one vote to accept the candidates as presented. President – Tony Bruno, Vice President –
Brian Baldwin, Treasurer – Charles Nelson, Corresponding Secretary – Dee Sockbeson, Recording
Secretary – Dee Sockbeson, and Trustee – Ed David.

October Meetings
Oct 13 – Zoom meeting. All are invited.
Oct 27 – Zoom meeting.  All are invited.

October Stamp Shows
10 Oct 2nd Sunday Show @ Comfort Inn, Meriden.
19 Oct 3rd Tuesday Show @ Holy Redeemer Church Center, Rt 9, 1.5 mi off I91 Ex25.
24 Oct 4th Sunday Show @ The Annex Y.M.A. in East Haven
30-31 Oct Walpex @ Boxboro Regency Hotel, Boxborough, MA

Here and There

Even though Thamespex is over, you can still get your Thamespex 21 cover honoring the USS Cheyenne. I am
circulating the stamp-circuit boxes; if you want to check out the box in your home for a few days, let me know.
Everyone please stay healthy and safe. The following link will take you to the APS Oct 3 Newsletter:
https://stamps.org/news/c/news/p/1

Philatelically yours,
Tony
Tony Bruno


